
 

Countdown to Christmas Fayre 
Saturday 19 November 2022, 10am – 2pm 

 
The Fundraising Committee are busy planning the 
Countdown to Christmas Fayre 2022. Held in St John’s 
Church and the hall, it’s always a fun and bustling event 
– a chance to pick up a few early Christmas presents, 
buy homemade cakes and jams, craft items, books and 
toys, buy raffle and tombola tickets and then have a 
quick lunch and chat in the hall. The theme this year is 
‘Sparkle’ and we’ll be festooning the Church 
accordingly! 
 

 
To make this a success we NEED A LOT OF HELP from 
the wider congregation – it’s very much a team effort!  
Specific requests for help will be made, but if you can 
help on the day or contribute in other ways, please let 
Cathy Shaw (catharineshaw@hotmail.com) or the 
Vicar know. One particular request is for our knits and 
crafts stall – our Knitting Circle always produce lovely 
things each year and we are wondering whether there 
are others out there with craft talents, who could 
contribute a few handmade items for sale? 
 

 
We’ll be using the revised layout developed 
last year to get a better flow around the 
Fayre – a (not very strict!) ‘one way system’ 
so people do not have to bunch in a narrow 
aisles – gives a bit more space to look at 
what’s on offer, and will help us minimize 
any risks from COVID and winter bugs.   
 

 
All in all, we are getting excited – please come along and help us sparkle!                   
  


